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WATERFRONT BUSINESS IMPROVEMENT 
DISTRICT
City Council – 20 March 2017

PLACE AND CORPORATE OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE 
MINUTE 40 (1 March 2017)

The Committee, having considered the report and advice of officers, unanimously supports the 
Waterfront Business Improvement District proposals and agreed to recommend to the City Council 
that the power of veto, as per Regulation 12 of the Business Improvement District (England) 
Regulations 2004,   is not exercised.


